From: Whitney, Doug, Roberts

To: Clerk
Subject: Support for Solar Energy Grant
Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 10:14:19 PM

Please forward to the commissioners for the Tuesday meeting. Thanks
Dear Leelanau County Commissioners,

I am writing in support of the solar power grant application for our county. I am a resident of
Elmwood township which has already approved and seen the installation of two sets of solar
panels along M-72. 1 am 81 years old and have observed the moderation of our winters and
the radical climatic events from around the globe. 1 am aware of the impact on our humanity
as well as the threats to our fish and animal stocks. Solar is clean and effective as a generator
of energy. Please continue to support our investment in clean energy. It is our wisest course
at this time.

Thank you,

Whitney Roberts
Elmwood Township

email: mindemoya@gmail.com
Tele: Doug 231 620 3920



